
This Sunday, June 6, 2021:  We will have no 
in-person worship nor drive up communion.  
We will, however, have our virtual worship on 
Pastor P’s YouTube channel, our FaceBook 
page, or on our website at 
www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org. 

Dates to Remember: 

Property Committee meeting Tuesday 6/8 10:00am 

Finance Committee meeting Tuesday 6/8 6:30pm 

WE WILL NOT BE having Bible Study in 

person OR on a Zoom meeting this week, 

Thursday, June 3rd, or on June 10th. 

We will resume in-person Bible Study and 

Zoom Bible Study on Thursday, June 17th, 

where we will study Mark 4:35-41. 

Pastor Patricia will be out of the office through June 12th.  

If you need pastoral care, please call the office. 



Sunday June 13th —- 

Worship in the Garden at 10:00am with a congregational Meeting 

following service.  Please call the office to RSVP!  Since we will be 

following CDC and OHA guidelines, you will not be required to wear 

a mask, but if wearing a mask makes you feel more comfortable or 

if you are not fully vaccinated then please do so!  We will still prac-

tice social distancing 

Still needed — individuals to sign up to come at 9:00am to set up 

chairs and equipment  Call Janet at the office (503/364-6041) if 

you would  like to volunteer. 

Bring your own chair and elements (wine/juice/bread) for commun-

ion if you prefer.   

CONGREGATIONAL Meeting topic: 

Family Promise purchase proposal of the Easter House and plan to 

adopt the Reconciling in Christ Welcoming Statement. 


